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Please join us for a Memorial Day Celebration
Honoring
John W. Curtis

Dahs North Resident, Tuskegee Alrman and
Congressional Gold Medal Recipient

&

$7 per person
FREE to U.S. Military & Veterans in uniform or photo in uniform
FREE fo Children under 3 years of age

Photos of military will be scanned for placement on the Wall of Honor

“Tribute to the Fallen™ performed by the San Pasqual Battiefieid
Volunteers dressed in period attire with cannon firing

Tile Painting and Commmemorative Bricks for Purchass

Fabulous Kiwanis Club Chefs cooking pancakes and sausage,
served with fruilt, yogurt, granola, coffes and juice

Live Musical Entertainment ,,2* 40 e
Door Prizes and Raffle % e "%Q‘?
o BRI

Saturday
y 28, 2007

ernardo Winery
13330 Paseo Del
Verano Norte
Join the Fan and Help Us Build & New Home for the Rancho Bernardo History Mussum
We'rs Moving History Forward |

Wisit Cur New Website to Learm More: hitpiiwwwe rbhistoricalsocisty org
Rancho Bemardo Historica! Sociely  Post Office Box 27314 San Diego B2188-7314  858-487-4559
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

ON-CALL HELPERS......WHO ME??
By Tom Cook, President

Speaking for
he Society

? and its pro-

y gress; “ these
are the best of

ens is a little
¥ | extreme but
it’s a good
launching pad. Yes, these are the best of times. We
are moving along on a broad front. Your Board of 14
are producing far beyond normal expectations. The
Capital Fund Drive under Nancy Canfield is deliver-
ing about $4,500 per month. RB Rotary donated
$3,000 last Wednesday. Your Museum Staff under
Susan Floyd is becoming more effective each week.
Requests for help from the community are increas-
ing. Four Tile Painting Events have been held with
four more in planning. Construction design, contrac-
tor selection and Poway permitting is progressing.
Planning and gathering for the May 26™ Pancake
Concert is in ‘overdrive’.

So what’s with this “the worst of times”? I am con-
cerned with this self imposed workload putting too
much strain on your team. It’s the ‘small stuff’, the
simple one time or short duration tasks that I worry
about . We need your help!! For this reason I ask
that you Volunteer to be ON-Call Helpers. Here are
some current examples:

Call Karen Rott (248-3766) to deliver Pancake
Flyers to Stores, set-up chairs, bus tables, sell tick-
ets. etc. Call me (487-5088)to set up street signs on
May 26, booth and table duty at events (2 hr. shift),
pull weeds, rotate displays (once per mo.), July 4"
Float, etc. For Museum Duty call Susan Floyd (487-
4599). It’s fun. I close with this anonymous thought,
“A snowflake is one of God’s most fragile creations,
but look what they can do when they stick together.”

Memories : We All Have Them
The Rancho
Bernardo His-

book that will

be ready for
dis-

Mona Fucci

tribution in November of this year. We would like
to hear from you. If you would like to write your
own piece- great! If not, we have interviewers avail-
able. If you have photos or other information, let us
know. Contact Mona Fucci @ 858 675 8077 or
mofucci @sbcglobal.net.

GOLF PUTS RB ON THE MAP
-By Peggy Rossi

Rancho Bernardo was
just a fledging commu-
nity on the chilly morn-
ing of January 9, 1964.
It was also the morning
when golf helped put
RB on the map as the
San Diego Open was
held at the new Rancho
Bernardo Country Club. Harry Summers had man-
aged to lure the event from the Stardust Country
Club in Mission Valley. While the Open eventually
found a permanent home at Torrey Pines, Rancho
Bernardo hosted the likes of Arnold Palmer, Tony
Lema and Art Wall, the latter being the winner. It
was a young course and perhaps not quite ready for
such a big event but RB entered golf history that
day.

If you’d like to read more about this event, the
RBHS archives has an article by Logan Jenkins on
his memories of the tournament. If you were there or
have memorabilia from RB’s early golf days, we’d

love to talk to you.
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THANK YOU-THANK YOU-THANK YOU

To all new members and members who have
renewed since March.

Linda Herman, Suzanne Engelskirchen, Geraldine
Barrinton, Richard Curley, Betty McElhatten, Monu
Fucci, John Kelhofer, Dorothy Risheberger, Sheila
Mabhon, Jill and Fred Sanford, Watson Reaty, Val-
erie Schmitt, Ruth and Otto Talle, San Diego North
Chamber of Commerce, Martin Judge, Rita Levy,
Cynthia Newsome, June Greer, Ellen Berlin,
Gretchen and Allen Gates, Susan and Leonard
Milner, Robert Wertheim, G. Leroy and Marion
Grant, Ida Poster, Vera and Thomas Sickinger, San-
dra Nichols, Mark and Margaret Brinton, Jan and
Doug Rightmer, Fran and Art Feltes.

WE'RE MOVING HISTORY FORWARD!

By Nancy Canfield

- The Historical Society
has so many wonderful
activities coming up, I

i | hardly know where to
begin. First, Valerie

i1 Schmitt of Coldwell
Banker is planning to
host a tile painting pro-
gram at Seven Oaks
recreation center. Visi-
tors are invited to paint a
ceramic tile which will become a permanent part of
the new museum, to be built in 2007, and get a local
history lesson in the bargain. Len and Bev Reed of
Coldwell Banker did the same at Oaks North re-
cently. It was such a success, residents are clamor-
ing for a repeat! On May 26, our second annual Pan-
cake Breakfast/Concert will have you tapping your
toes and your tummy at the Bernardo Winery. Co-
chairs Karen Rott and Jane Harmon have harnessed
a legion of volunteers to help make this a spectacular
experience. Beverly Merrill assures us the talent she
is supplying will match last year's for sure. And,
we're preparing a BIG SURPRISE ANNOUNCE-
MENT that day, so be sure to see Susan at the mu-

~ seum for tickets.

On June 3, the RB Historical Society will be dis-
playing at RB Alive's first Cultural Center, chaired
by yours truly, alongside San Dieguito River Park,
the Kumeyaay Ipai Interpretive Center of Poway,
and more. Be sure to visit us and see beautiful
painted gourds and native plants for sale, paint a tile
with us, and hear Indian flute player, Mac Lopez.

Be sure to look for our float in the Spirit of the 4th
Parade, depicting a model of our new museum.

If you would like to help us build your Rancho
Bernardo museum, and can volunteer in any capac-
ity, please contact Tom Cook at 487 5088. Whether
hosting a tile painting program, helping us learn
Quickbooks, sitting in the museum for an hour or
two, or doing research for inquiring residents, what-
ever you would like to contribute, we could use your
help.

COMMEMORATIVE BRICK ORDER FORM

f?ur{}xﬁw{ Information
NAME
STREET
CITY
STATE
Zip
{{This is where Replica Brick will be sent unless specified otherwise}
PHONE:
FAX:
EMALL:

Order a 4 x 8 brick, 3 lines maximum, 15 characters
including spaces per line $250; or order an 8 x 8
brick, 6 lines maximum, 15 characters including
spaces per line $500. Order a replica brick for an
additional $100. Send check/cash to RB Historical
Society, PO Box 27314, San Diego, CA 92198-
7314. Program contact: Don Sheffler, (858)602-
6518 or e-mail don@promotionworks.com.




MARK YOUR CALENDAR
SECOND ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST
AND CONCERT
Saturday, May 26, 2007

8:00 AM - Noon

Volunteers are needed for this Second Annual Pancake Breakfast and Concert to be held at
the Winery.

Help us make this event a success and get to know other friends of the Rancho Bernardo
Historical Society. For more information, call Karen at (858)613-1933.

ggi%a; g Rancho Bernardo
Historical Historical Society
Society Post Office Box 27314

V#2288 san Diego, CA 92198-7314



